LUTRON ELECTRONICS CO., INC.

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

24 June 2013
Subject: Lutron RF technology - GX70101

Dear Sir or Madam:

In conjunction with our technology partner Hubbell, Lutron is providing the RF technology to
be used in the Hubbell products under filing number GX70101. This letter is to formally give
approval to use the following materials and information provided by Lutron pertaining to the

RF technology for all models in this submission.

Schematics
Operational Description
Bill of Material

Biock Diagram
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As per the separate “Request for Confidentiality” letter dated June 13, 2013, the above-
mentioned materials and information are Lutron Electronics Co., inc. confidential. In addition
to being withheld from public inspection, they must also be withheld from inspection by our
technology partner Hubbell Inc.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

Neil Orchowski
Engineering Project L.eader




